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         Ref: HB/vl 

 

         Thursday 21st September 2023 

 

Dear Parent and Families,  

 

I am writing to invite you to this year's Okehampton College Post-16 (Sixth-Form) Curriculum 

Evening. Taking place on Wednesday 11th October 2023, we have decided to launch our 

offer early this year to provide students with as much time as possible to explore what is 

available to them at their college, and for the community to see and hear about recent 

changes in provision.  

 

We recognise the importance of communication and this evening will provide an excellent 

opportunity for the positive changes within our provision to be shared and for both students 

and families to engage with us in discussing and understanding these. 

 

In the build up to this event, all students and families will be sent a prospectus to support 

their understanding of what is on offer linked to Opportunities, Curriculum and Community. 

 

Event Details:  

 

Wednesday 11th October 2023, 4:00pm – 6:30pm 

Please gather at the Octagon for keynote presentation 

Teas and Coffees from 3:45pm (Served from the Octagon hatch) 

4:00pm – 4:30pm  Keynote presentation 

4:30pm – 6:00pm  Meet teaching staff (locations to be shared) 

5:30pm-6:30pm Wardhayes Post-16 Centre (Meet the Pastoral Team, walk around 

facilities, further refreshments). 
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Following on from this event, we will look to provide further details linked to our intended 

provision. This will be a 2-way process as we will ask the students about what their intentions 

are and how we can shape and mould our provision to meet as many of their needs as 

possible. As this process is tailored specifically to meet the needs of our young people, we 

have decided to run follow up events and information throughout the year to ensure that 

messages are clear and any feedback can be taken on board.  

 

Our collective aim is to create a Post-16 environment which truly caters for the needs of our 

young people and I thank you in advance for any feedback provided which can help 

shape that journey. 

 

To support the planning of this event, please use the following reply link to indicate your 

attendance and the number of adults/family members accompanying your young person. 

For reasons linked to capacity, please limit the additional persons to 2 where possible. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all on the evening. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

 
Mr Haydon Biddle 

Assistant Principal 

Head of Post-16 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/8mZ7RwgYVC

